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5 WAY FORWARD  

5.1.1 The CE3 was successfully completed with the views on the proposed Boardwalk scheme 
collected from stakeholders including relevant professional institutes, local residents, Eastern 
District Councillors, HC Members, cyclist groups, green groups, animal lovers, road safety 
concern groups, etc.  

5.1.2 The Latest Scheme presented in CE3 have received overwhelming support from the general 
public and relevant stakeholders.  Many urged to expedite its implementation.  The comments 
and suggestions received have shed light on the public need in relation to the boardwalk.  As 
part of the requirement of the PHO, the cogent and convincing materials would be compiled to 
demonstrate the overriding public need for the proposed Boardwalk.  The results of the 3 stages 
of the Community Engagement Exercises would no doubt lay a solid foundation of the cogent 
and convincing materials, which would be finalised upon the stage of detailed design. 

5.1.3 Taking into account the views received in CE3, the project team will consolidate the comments 
received and the proposed Boardwalk scheme will be further refined in the Detailed Design 
Stage. 

 

 


